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LMC elections - latest news

The nomination period for the 2018 LMC elections closed on Thursday 7 June 2018. We are pleased to report that nine constituencies will be going to
ballot. Voting will be open from Monday 25 June 2018 to 12.00pm on Tuesday 24 July 2018.
Results from the constituencies not contested will also be available from Monday 25 June 2018.

More information will be available soon so please keep a check on this website and our dedicated elections website

www.ersvotes.com/londonwidelmcs.
If you have any queries please contact Imcelections@Imc.org.uk.



